
Canby Kids General Meeting 
February 21, 2014 

The meeting was called to order at 6:46 pm at the Canby School District Meridian meeting room 
after the adjournment of the AGM. 

In Attendance:

President: Shantel Harney  
Sec Treas: Vicki Pounds  
Baseball:  Scott Sasse 

Softball: Chris Allhands 
Lacrosse:  Pam Boyer & Curtis Nelson 
Guest:  Alissa Netter

Quorum established 
 
Minutes:   No minutes were presented for approval 
 
Treasurer Report:  None 
 
New Business: 

• Alyssa Netter was appointed to fill an open At-Large position.  Her position will run until the next 
AGM. 

 
Sports Reports:   
 
Baseball 

• No report 
Softball 

• The Super Bowl Breakfast went well. 
Lacrosse 

• Lacrosse is looking for more field space for their program.  They are working with JD with Soccer to 
access fields.  Other sites such as the Baptist Church and The Grove were suggested as fields other 
sports have used in the past 

• The Lacrosse board, like all sports boards, works with families with scholarship requests.  Curtis 
shared an unusual request for a full (versus 50% of fees) scholarship where our Canby Kids motto has 
been cited.   

For the good of the order: 

• A new Mr. Cougar was crowned at the Canby High School, César Zamora.  His charity was Canby 
Kids.  In his presentation he highlighted how youth sports benefitted him in many ways and was 
grateful in what Canby Kids programs offered him and his family.   

 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:34 PM 
Respectfully Submitted 
Vicki Pounds Sec Treas 
 
These minutes have not yet been approved. 


